
Water Line Break - 05/20 - Now Repaired
News Release Date
05-20-2021
Event Date
Thu, May 20 2021, 10:15am

Update: 05/20/2021: Repairs have been made. Water service has been restored to all affected
areas. Precautionary Boil Water Notice has been rescinded.

 

Original Message:

The contractors for the water project have hit and ruptured a water line while working in the
area.

https://www.cdc.gov/healthywater/emergency/drinking/drinking-water-advisories/boil-water-
advisory.html

The Town of Lake Hamilton thanks everyone for their patience and understanding during this
time.

***A precautionary boil water notice will be in effect for impacted areas.

***Updates will be posted to this website as they become available.

To sign up for Water Service text alerts from the Town of Lake Hamilton, text LHWater to
91896.

Helpful resources/links:

Drinking Water Safety, Sanitation, & Hygiene [CDC]
Residential Water Conservation [SWFWMD]
Polk County Emergency Alert System [AlertPolk]
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